
 
 

 

 

Our newly established School Council is up and running! 

 

Thank you Superintendent Louie Papathanasakis for your valuable input and 

support.  

Thank you to principal Jones for organizing and promoting the meetings. 

Big THANK YOU you to previous co-chairs John Choi and Jay Kang, treasurer 

Pavel Gouchtchine, as well as teachers and parents who contributed to last 

year’s work. You know who you are!  

Your effort and commitment to our school is the foundation upon which we 

will build our future work. 

 

 

Our school’s School Statement of Needs (SSON) is due for 

submission! 

 

SSON is a mandatory document submitted annually to our Superintendent. 

It outlines what is unique about our school community and our students 

needs. It is used by the Superintendent when there is a change of 

administrator in the school. Attached is the last year's SSON for your review. 

Please let us know about specifics you would like to see included.  

Georgia: Georgia.Nitescu@tdsb.on.ca 

Fei: Fei.Yuan@tdsb.on.ca 

 

CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS!  

FEW HOURS TO SPARE ON DEC 11? 

 

mailto:Georgia.Nitescu@tdsb.on.ca
mailto:FeiYuan@tdsb.on.ca


Parents or guardians needed to help with the SCHOOL UNIFORM INVENTORY 

count on Dec 11, 8.30 to 3.30 in the school office.  

Be aware that some boxes are heavy to move and lift. 

THANK YOU to Bei for leading the initiative, and to Michelle and Janet for  

offering to volunteer. 

Please contact Bei, Fei or Georgia if available to help. 

 

 
 

 


